
TOWN OF HANNIBAL
Planning Board Meeting

September 1, 2022

Planning Board Members Present: Chairman Ronald Greenleaf, Joseph
Melita, Anthony Murabito, Brandon Scruton
Secretary: Shelly Stanton
Absent: Nancy Adamy - Excused, Carrie Deloff - Excused
Public Attendees: Larry Botting

Meeting called to order at 7:05 by Chairman Greenleaf.

Roll call was taken.
The Pledge of Allegiance was said by all.

Reading and approval of August 11, 2022 minutes. A motion to accept
the minutes was made by Joseph Melita, 2nd by Tony Murabito, all in
favor.

Larry Botting was present to see about doing a subdivision. His plans
are to make 1 parcel into 3.

Communications-
1. An email had come in from Steve Simmons because he was

confused about his Sunrise Drive Subdivision approval. He had
heard it had been rescinded, but didn’t know that it had been
passed again.

2. Letter from the county that the Burnett Subdivision was recorded
on June 1, 2022.

Old Business- No further news from Roger Carter about a subdivision.



A question had come up about whether or not the Latz Subdivision was
ever completed. Secretary Stanton checked the file and it was recorded
with the county and complete.

New Business- Board members need to look the laws to find what
pertains to our local laws.

Date of the next meeting will be October 13, 2022 at 7:00PM.

At 7:45, a motion to adjourn was made by Tony Murabito, 2nd by
Joseph Melita, all in favor.

Respectfully submitted,

Shelly Stanton

Shelly Stanton
Planning Board Secretary


